
Library to Remain Closed 

 The Office of Commonwealth Libraries has extended the closure of all libraries to help 

thwart the spread of COVID-19.  .   

The library will be closed until May 5, 2020. 

 I understand that this will be an inconvenience to those of you who use our library and 

attend programs regularly, and that this disruption to your lives is not easy.  Believe me when I 

tell you that this is not easy for me or my staff, as well, as we would like nothing more than to be 

available to you at this time.  But we understand that remaining closed is the best thing to do for 

the health and wellbeing of our patrons, staff, and visitors.  You may find ebooks, audiobooks, 

newspapers, and various children’s resources on our website for your use.  New free resources 

are being added as they become available, so please continue to check back frequently. 

 All items are now due on May 5, 2020 and no fines will accrue while we are closed. 

 As the closure continues, the staff will be working to bring you resources at home.  Please 

like us on Facebook & Instagram for updates as well as virtual programs. 

 We urge you to continue visiting the CDC website at www.cdc.gov/COVID19 for the 

most reliable updates and information.  Please do not hesitate to call  if you have any questions 

regarding our operating schedule, possible closures, or general information about the virus itself, 

and I will try to return your calls as soon as possible.  Feel free to email us as well. 

 

Sincerely, 

Helen Taylor, Director 

724-763-3591 

fordcity@armstronglibraries.org 


